
 
 
  

 
The P.E. Department welcomes your participation in Sanborn’s Annual  
“Jingle Jog” Fun Run. This year’s fun run will take place on Thursday, 
December 21st, 2017.   This event is taking place to promote awareness for 
physical fitness and encourage healthy lifestyles for everyone.  Students, parents, 
teachers and guests are welcome to participate in this fun activity.  In PE classes, your child will be taught about lifelong fitness and the 
importance of aerobic/cardio exercise.  All students, Sanborn Staff and family 
members are also encouraged to wear Holiday Colors for the run.  You can also 
wear Jingle Bells to Jingle All the Way!!!      

Schedule for the Run 
 9:00 – 9:30am    Kinder and 1st 
 9:30 – 10:00am   2nd and 3rd 
 10:00 – 10:30am   4th and 5th 

 10:30 – 11:00am   6th 
   

 Parents:  We need approximately 20 volunteers to help with the running course 
and handing out treats.  If you can help from 9:00 – 11:00am, please call or email 
me ASAP. Office phone: 812-7315,   Email: lewkowski.paul@cusd80.com 
 
 

Remember 
Wear Holiday 

Colors for the Jog!!! 

Thursday, December 21st, 2017 


